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Date: 14 November 2022 

 

 

Dear Mr Berkeley and Mr Griffiths, 

Examination of the City of York Local Plan – Next Steps 

We are writing to follow up our letter dated 18 October in which we submitted a 
number of documents for your consideration in advance of planned consultation in 
February and March of 2023.  

As we noted in the letter, we are intending to update the Council’s Executive 
committee on 26th January 2023. In order to achieve this date, we would like to 
agree the final schedules of modifications and other documents for consultation by 
mid-December if possible, to meet the committee reporting deadlines. 

We would appreciate understanding if you have early views or comments you are 
able to share with us now in order for us to address concerns and finalise the 
consultation documents with you. Clearly if there are any other actions, we can 
undertake to assist please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Neil Ferris 
Corporate Director for Place      


